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Date:  11/15/2019 
 
To:  Roanna Bennie 
 Interim President, Las Positas College 
 
Re:   Fall 2019 Instructional Equipment Request RAC Recommendation  

 
 
 
  
The Resource Allocation Committee (RAC) has met monthly throughout Fall 2019 to review the 
34 Instructional Equipment Requests (IERs). After deliberation by the Committee members, the 
Committee would like to recommend the funding of the IERs as ranked.  
 
This ranking, for a total of $389,708.95, is being recommended for your approval upon your 
pending discussion with Diane Brady, VP of Administrative Service. The committee fully 
understands that requests far exceed the State budget allocation. VP Brady has recommended 
using Bond money, wherever appropriate, to offset the cost. The committee supports this 
practically for immediate needs, but intends to look at setting stricter internal criteria for 
spending of Bond money in the Spring RAC sessions, so that we might better ensure long term 
allocation of available Bond funds.  
 
The Final Ranking Spreadsheet may be found in The VP of Administrative Services office, or on 
the Resource Allocation Committee website: 
http://www.laspositascollege.edu/gv/rac/instructionalequipment.php 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me at any time at my direct line, 925.424.1127.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Titian Lish  
Resource Allocation Chair 
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